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Weston Downs/Pinewood Estates 
Infrastructure Connection 
Improvements 

PROJECT UPDATE  

The City of Vaughan is nearing completion of the detailed design 
phase of the Weston Downs/Pinewood Estates Infrastructure 
Connection Improvements Project, from Green Avenue to 
Blackburn Boulevard.    

PLANNED PROJECT WORK 

The existing pedestrian path, between Green Avenue and 
Blackburn Boulevard, will be upgraded to also function as an 
emergency access route. In addition, a new watermain will be 
constructed within the path to link the watermain networks of the 
two communities. 

This work is tentatively scheduled for summer/fall 2020. 

WALKWAY ACCESS 

The existing walkway, between Green Avenue and Blackburn 
Boulevard, will be closed with no access during construction. 

MORE DETAILS TO FOLLOW 

Newsletter No. 3 will be issued prior to construction, which will 
provide further details including approximate construction start and 
end dates. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. We look forward to 
completing these important infrastructure upgrades in your area.  

For more information, please contact the Project Lead. 

 

 

LOCATION: 

Green Avenue to Blackburn Boulevard 
 

PROJECT LEAD: 

Pat Marcantonio, C.E.T. 
Project Manager, Infrastructure Delivery 
Infrastructure Development 
T: 905-832-8585 ext. 8468 
E: pat.marcantonio@vaughan.ca 
 

DESIGN CONSULTANT: 

Accardi Schaeffers & Associates Ltd. 


